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Please vote FOR the Oregon Night Sky Protection Act. This legislation would protect 

both birds and animals. Migrating birds do much better in their travels without 

distracting light sources. I believe that Oregon should lead in positive and protective 

environmental policies. Having dark skies protected also helps with human health. 

People sleep better with dark skies. Oregon can have both the safety of lights (with 

the light shielded toward the ground) and the improved health of bird migrations. 

Please vote FOR the Oregon Night Sky Protection Act! Thank you. 


